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“Your faithfulness endures to all generations;  

You have established the earth,  

and it stands fast.”  Psalm 119:90 
 

 

 

 

 

 

November 21, 2021 

 

Hymn # 82 “O Come, Let Us Adore Him” 

Scripture Reading # 699 – Psalm 33 

Prayer of Invocation 

Hymn # 406 “My Hope Is in the Lord” 

“Name that Tune”* 

Offering 

Message – Knocking at the Door 

Hymn # 428 “I Need Thee Every Hour” 

Benediction 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

* Children are dismissed for Children’s Church during last song. 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When to Bring in Food for Thanksgiving Dinner; 
 

TODAY -  Produce, canned items, nuts and M&M’s 

WEDNESDAY the 24th -Baked goods and cooked Turkeys, whole 

or carved, need to be here by NOON. 
 

There are signs in the kitchen where food needs to be. 
 

Tuesday -Youth Group! 
 

All teens invited Tuesday evenings 6:30-8:30 p.m.!  This week the 

teens will be helping set up tables, chairs and equipment for 

Thanksgiving Dinner, and of course have snack! 
 

No Keepers of TRUE Faith this week,  
 

back next week! For all children 4 years old through 6th grade.  

We have teachers, but really need at least two more helpers!  

Contact Laura Savard, Kasey Hall or Ginny Weeks if you can help! 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanksgiving Worship Service  

at 9 a.m. 

A time to honor God and thank 

Him for all He has done. 

 
 

and the Thanksgiving Dinner! 

 

 

Membership Class 
 

 

Pastor Rick will be starting a new members class for anyone 

interested in church membership.  Please contact Pastor Rick for 

more information. 
 

Missions Faith Promise Update 
 

Our church has two separate budgets; one covers our ministries, 

like Keepers of True Faith, salaries and building expenses.  The 

missionary budget is separate and goes specifically to missionaries 

and Christian outreach organizations, locally, throughout the US 

and overseas.  
 

A Faith Promise allows the Missionary Committee to prayerfully 

create a budget for 2022 and commit to donating to specific 

missionaries and organizations monthly. The amount is whatever 

God is leading you to give.   The amount will only be recorded, (if 

you ask Susan in the office), by way of tithe envelopes, for your tax 

records.  
 

Faith Promises as of November 19th total $32,582! 

2021 Missions Budget was $56,080 

 

Ride from Dover 
 

Beth Dunham would like to attend church, but needs rides from 

Dover, she is not far from exit 8.  If you can help out, even if only 

every other week, contact Susan (603) 767-5015 
 

All Committees –2022 Budget Requests   
 

Please contact Bruce Vinciguerra with any budget requests for all 

committees for 2022 as soon as possible.  
 

Building Use 
 

So grateful to have the children ministries and other activities up 

and going again!  Just a reminder to everyone that uses the 

church… please let the office know if you are planning, setting up 

or having any event in the building, other then the weekly 

scheduled events, so we can coordinate with other groups, 

schedule cleaning, heat and plowing.   



  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Thanksgiving Dinner -Delivered! 
 

 

We will only be DELIVERING meals and curbside pickup (ALL 
MEALS, pick up or delivery, have to be called or emailed in to  
the office ahead of time.) 
 
 

This is a wonderful opportunity to serve the Lord in our 
community.  Please prayerfully consider how you can help.  
Sign up boards for food and volunteers are in the foyer.  
APPLE PIES are still needed!  Last years most requested pie 
was “Anything but mincemeat” and this year it is absolutely 
apple pie.  
 

Wednesday; 8 a.m. - Noon - cut and peel vegetables.   
                       1 - 4 p.m. carve turkeys & slice breads and pies. 
 

Thanksgiving Day;  We have so many volunteers from the 
community, but we really need someone from the church 
family who knows where things go, to come in and help the 
last couple of hours, from noon – 3.  And of course there are 
still dishwashing opportunities!   
 

Donations Needed;  pies!!! Potatoes, canned peas, turkeys, 
breads for stuffing, nut, M&M’s. 
 

“Dear children, let us not love with words or tongue,  

but with actions and in truth.” 1 John 3:18 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Operation Christmas Child 
 

114 BOXES were dropped off on Friday!!!  Thank you to 

everyone who donated an item, or two, or boxes and bags of 

items!  Thank you to Halie Lewis, Laura Savard, Kasey and John 

Hall and Ginny Weeks for all they have 

done for this ministry throughout the year 

and especially the last two weeks! 
 

A small box of gifts.  A gift of Salvation shared. 

For stories of how shoe boxes have impacted the 

lives of the children or for more information 

please visit :  samaritanspurse.org    
 

Donations for shipping are welcome!  The cost of shipping an 

individual box is $9.  
 

 

 

Word Radio 88.7   

“The Word between 

Sundays” 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Volunteers for November 28, 2021 

Children’s Church: Kasey Hall and Halie Lewis 

Nursery: Susan Heimann and Paula Page 
 

 

 

 

PO Box 1001, 21 Ten Rod Road,  

Rochester, NH 03866-1001 ~  truememorial.org    
 

 
 

 

“Touching Lives with Scripture”  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sermons Online - If you are unable to attend church 
you can watch the Morning Worship live. Follow the 
link from the website  www.truememorial.org. 

 

http://www.samaritanspurse.org/
http://www.truememorial.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Wonderful Prayer Laborers, 

 

Once again our Lord has proved so faithful in providing even 

above and beyond what we ask or think!  We rejoice to report 

that we received a phone call from a supporting church 

yesterday telling us that they voted to send a gift that will more 

than cover the $6,000 needed for the dining room construction 

of the Ministry Center in Caballo Cocha, Peru!  God is so 

GOOD!   

 

The Pastor of the church in Caballo Cocha who first approached 

us about this need had actually calculated later that they would 

need around $10,000, but we told him we would try to raise 

$6,000 and they would have to see how they could cut costs and 

raise the remaining funds needed themselves.  So they have 

been doing as much work as possible themselves and also doing 

what they could to raise more funds down there.  Therefore, the 

extra above the $6,000 that has come in will be a tremendous 

blessing and encouragement to them.  THANK YOU SO MUCH for 

praying, and for all who gave so sacrificially to help in this 

project!   Our national brethren are thanking the Lord for you 

and your love for them.  To God be the Glory, great things He has 

done in and through His wonderful family. 

 

 

Serving our Wonderful, Prayer Answering Lord, 

Andy and Diane Large 

 

ABWE Member Care Representatives 

Caribbean, Central America and Mexico 

954-203-4751 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paul Veit -  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Pastor Richard Lamirande 

(603) 332-3131   www.truememorial.org 

PO BOX 1001, 

21 Ten Rod Road, Rochester, NH 03867 
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Winter Cancelations 
 

As we enter the winter months there is always the possibility that 

large winter storms will force us to have to cancel our Sunday 

services as in years past.  In the event of such occurrences, the 

Pastor and Board of Deacons have implemented a Saturday 

evening worship service that would take the place of the canceled 

Sunday services. This will happen only if we foresee that the 

Sunday service will have to be canceled.  
 

The information for the Sunday service cancelation will continue to 

appear on the church web-site calendar (truememorial.org) as well 

as WMUR-Channel 9. In such an event we will meet on Saturday 

evening at 4 p.m. The purpose behind this is so that we do not 

have to miss Sunday Worship, and possibly even multiple Sunday 

Worship services during the winter months as in years past, and we 

will continue to be able to meet and worship on a weekly basis 

without interruption.   
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November 21, 2021 

 

Hymn # 82 “O Come, Let Us Adore Him” 

Scripture Reading # 699 – Psalm 33 

Prayer of Invocation 

Hymn # 406 “My Hope Is in the Lord” 

“Name that Tune”  Pastor leading and Jenefer on the 

organ – All the songs are from the blue chorus book 

 

Offering 

Message – Knocking at the Door 

Hymn # 428 “I Need Thee Every Hour” 

Benediction 
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